


VILLAGE OF CENTERTOWN
BOARD OF TRUSTEES SPECIAL MEETING
AUGUST 29, 2020

The special meeting of the Board of Trustees of Centertown, Missouri, was called to order at 10:00 a.m. on Saturday, August 29, 2020, by Chairman Brown, in the Village Hall at 1227 Broadway.  On roll call, the following members were present:

	Adam Brown
	Paula Hinshaw
	Heather Hunger
		
	ABSENT:  Celine Whitaker
                               Sherry Kempf                               

Trustee Hunger made a motion to accept tentative agenda as published, Chairman Pro Tem Hinshaw seconded and carried on voice vote.

2020 PROPERTY TAX RATE – The Board reviewed the Notice of Assessed Validation by the Cole County Clerk’s Office and the Pro Forma provided by the State Auditor’s Office.  
Aggregate assessed valuation of Real Estate was $2,984,930, Personal Property was $716,562 for a total of $4,382,093.  Motion was made by Trustee Hunger to keep the tax rate the same as last year, 00.75.  Chairman Pro Tem Hinshaw seconded.  Motion carried on voice vote. 

There being no further business, Chairman Pro Tem Hinshaw motioned to adjourn, Trustee Hunger seconded, and carried on voice vote.

Meeting adjourned at 10:05 a.m.

The next regularly scheduled meeting is September 29, 2020



